
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Leslie Garvis"; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Jim Amos
Cc: Walter Glasgow; Kyle Adams; Johnny Titsworth; Trey Krampf; Belton Mathews
Subject: RE: Work Plan for the Gissler B 3-1 Battery Release
Date: Friday, May 08, 2015 1:37:00 PM

RE: Burnett * Gissler B 3-1 * 30-015-37240 * 2RP-2954
 
Leslie and Johnny,
 
Your proposed work plan is approved as written.  Please provide a confirmation sample in the hand
 dug area so we know what, if any, contamination is left in place.  A field sample will suffice.
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
 investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
 human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
 responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 

From: Leslie Garvis [mailto:lgarvis@burnettoil.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 08, 2015 11:34 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Jim Amos
Cc: Walter Glasgow; Kyle Adams; Johnny Titsworth; Trey Krampf; Belton Mathews
Subject: Work Plan for the Gissler B 3-1 Battery Release
 
Attached you will find the proposed work plan for the Gissler B 3-1 Release.
 
If you have any questions about the plan, please contact Johnny Titsworth.
 
We will proceed with the work as soon as we receive your approval of the plan.
 
Thank you,
 
LesLie M. Garvis
RegulatoRy CooRdinatoR

Burnett OiL CO., inC.
BuRnett Plaza-Suite 1500
801 CheRRy StReet - unit #9
FoRt WoRth, tX  76102-6881
diReCt line: 817.583.8730
MoBile: 713.819.4371
FaX: (817) 332-2438
eMail: lgaRviS@BuRnettoil.CoM
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This message is intended only for the person(s) to which it is addressed and may contain privileged, confidential and/or insider
 information. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by replying to the message and deleting it
 from your computer. Any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action concerning the contents of this message and any
 attachment(s) by anyone other than the named recipient(s) is strictly prohibited.


